
Notice   

The City of Greenfield  

Assessment Roll is Available 

for Examination  
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the assessment roll for the City of Greenfield is open 

for inspection on Tuesday, May 11, 2021 from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. in the Greenfield 

Assessor’s Office of the Greenfield City Hall located at 7325 West Forest Home Avenue, 

Room 202, Greenfield, WI 53220. Please call 329-5340 to schedule an appointment, or 

email grota@greenfieldwi.us.  

  

  

         Jennifer Goergen 
            Jennifer Goergen, City Clerk  

  

  

Published:  April 21, 2021  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
Notice distributed & posted April 14, 2021 on the bulletin boards at Greenfield City Hall, Greenfield Public 

Library, and Greenfield Police Department.     
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